
 

 

 

  

 

LETTERS FROM 
HARLOW HOUSE 

 

Summer 2014 

 

Dear Harlow House fans, 

I am so thrilled to be joining the staff as Executive Director. As a native Los Angeleno, Harlow House has a 
huge part of my life and I have spent many hours strolling its gardens. It is a beautiful example of 
California’s history and I can’t wait to be a part of it. 

As part of my winning proposal to run the House, expect many more of these newsletters, on at least a 
monthly basis! If I can bring a little joy into your hum drum lives, it makes me feel as though all my hard work 
hasn’t been in vain. 

Best regards, 
Jennifer  

 

 
“Keep your face to the sunshine and you cannot see a shadow.” 

Helen Keller 

 

 

 

NEW HIRES: 
Jennifer, a graduate of Curatorial 
Practices MA program at USC, 

started as our Executive Director! 
Her husband Bradley also joins us 
as our in-house graphic designer. 

GOODBYES: 
We say farewell to our longtime 

groundskeeper, Manuel, our 
graphic designer, Martha, and 
tour guides Christopher and 

Diego.  

THANK YOUS: 
Diego did a great job taking 

care of House cat Marley while 
we transitioned into new 

leadership. Thank you Diego! 

 

 
 


